4:04pm

From: Tommy Williams

To: Linda Williams

Subject:

fwd: 990668-TI; AS
Telecommunications, Inc.

We have received a new tariff for the
above docket and need to inform you of
a change.

They will not be using the d/b/a and
you can remove that name (Allstar

Telecom)

Our rec will reflect the name change to
AS Tel........

FWd:by; =Linda=William==================
Fwd to: Tommy Williams

Ok will do our normal documenting of
the e-mail and changing the docket.

Thank you.
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